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October 21, 2019

Dear Maurice,

I am writing this brief letter in regards to the work you and your company provided during our church
remodel.

Shelton First Baptist Church has been in Shelton since 1889. Yes, quite a long time; the same year
Washington State officially became a state. Over the years there have been many changes to this
building. You have participated in the most recent. The results are wonderful and we are very thankful.

God has been using this church building/structure for 130 years to share the saving Gospel of Jesus
Christ to our community in Shelton/Mason County. We believe you and your employees have been
used in God’s plan to continue to reach many more with the Good News in the future. Our pastors,
elders and many others in our church family have been prayerful for you, your employees and all who
have worked on this project. You have not labored in vain. We also hope and pray that you and those
you employ have or will find a church family to call home. You are always welcome at Shelton FBC.

So, on behalf of our Pastors, Elders, Members, and countless others who will be members and attenders
into the future: | want to thank you and your employees for your vital contribution to thic project. Your

work has wonderful eternal implications.

Maurice, | know there were some challenges on this remodel regarding the sheetrock work. |
appreciated your effort to meet our expectations. It was good to meet and work with you.

Blessings,
Damon

Damon J Ernst, D.C.
Shelton First Baptist Church Elder Representative

Unless the Lord builds the house, those who build it labor in vain.....Psalm 127:1
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